
Dear Union County College Community,  
  
Next week, Tuesday, June 30 at 6pm, Union County College is hosting our first ever Virtual Commencement 
Ceremony.  We look forward to this event to celebrate and honor our Class of 2020. New information is noted 
in RED.  
  
Spring 2020 Graduates 
As a reminder, we will be holding a Virtual Commencement Ceremony on Tuesday, June 30 at 6pm via the 
Internet on Webex (similar to Zoom and GoToMeeting). 
We will provide a link for the graduates to join via Webex. Please share the following YouTube link for your 
family & friends to view the livestream next week: https://youtu.be/AU_qqEQ8pKU 
Caps & gowns were mailed this week, and you may receive yours as soon as Friday.  
  
Questions about our Virtual Commencement Ceremony? Call Sandra Quintero at 908-709-7572 or email her 
at quintero@ucc.edu. 
  
Register for Summer II Online 
Summer II classes start on Tuesday, July 7. Login to Self-Service to register. Take advantage of a summer at 
home and get closer to graduation!  
  
Student Needs 
As a reminder, non-visiting students currently registered for summer sessions are eligible to complete a CARES 
Act application here and receive financial assistance to cover expenses such as rent, utilities, and food if you 
have needs as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
If you need assistance completing the application or have additional questions, please contact our social 
worker LeeAnn Trott at leeann.trott@ucc.edu or 908-591-8408.  
If you require any other assistance, please call 908-709-7000. This line is being monitored by staff Monday 
through Friday from 8am-5:15pm. If your call is not answered, please leave a brief voicemail with your name 
and phone number and your call will be returned.   
   
Register for Fall 
At this time, we plan to be on campus this fall. We are also offering a wide array of online classes. Register for 
classes now to create your ideal schedule. Remember: payment for fall isn’t due until August 6. Register 
now, pay later. Take advantage of our flat-rate tuition and pay the same amount for 12-18 credits. Earn a high 
quality and affordable education close to home this fall. Login to Self-Service to register and set up your ideal 
schedule early. Visit https://www.ucc.edu/fall for more information.   
   
Employees 
We are here to help. If you or your family is having difficulty, please contact Karlene Rambaran in HR at 908-
709-7144.  
  
NJ Primary Election  
The July 7 election is an all Vote-By-Mail primary election. As a result, every registered Democrat and 
Republican voter should have received a Vote-By-Mail ballot in the mail. If you are an unaffiliated voter or 
have questions about how to complete and submit your Vote-By-Mail ballot, please visit here. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Margaret M. McMenamin 
President 
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